Debra Thomeson

From: Aaron Marohl <marohl@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 17, 2024 8:19 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Regarding Burrell Subdivision

Petersburg Assembly,

As a long time resident of Petersburg, I have seen the challenges our community faces with our lack of
affordable housing resources, as well as the defriment those challenges have caused and continue to
cause for residents and businesses alike. I have a child with a good local job who cannot afford to
purchase housing in this town.

I have long been a supporter of progress and although nobody wants to volunteer their backyard to be
the vessel of change, I do not intend to stand in the way of or be a reason for that change to fail before

it is started.

As the future owner of 1101 Odin, and for public record, I will not stand in the way of Sig and Ambre
Burrell's planned affordable housing development adjacent to my property.

Respectfully yours,

Aaron Marohl



